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THE COMMUNITY CHURCH OF LAMBERTVILLE 

First Presbyterian Church 

From the Pastor’s Pen 

Dear church family, 

I hope you’ve enjoyed your summer, and I’d love to hear more about your travels, including any 
road trips you’ve been on. Our Christian lives are also like a road trip – with Jesus – when we fol-
low him as disciples. But we’re on a road trip with a mission, not merely a vacation trip. We’ve be 
reflecting on this on Sunday mornings, looking at Luke’s account of Jesus’s road-trip-with-a-
mission to Jerusalem along with his first disciples. 

 

As disciples of Jesus, our lives are given great purpose and significance as we follow him and join 
in his healing work of drawing all people to himself. As Jesus calls us to single-minded devotion to 
himself above every other gift we’ve been given – above every person in our families, above every 
opportunity we have, and above our every possession – we are blessed both by his faithful compan-
ionship and by having lives that matter.  

 

And Jesus promises us: 

Truly I tell you … there is no one who has left house or wife  

or brothers or parents or children,  

for the sake of the kingdom of God,  

who will not get back much more in this age,  

and in the age to come eternal life.    (Luke 18:29-30) 

 

Even more, our journey with Jesus will change us. The apostle Paul tells us that God is at work, 
conforming us to the image of his Son (Romans 8:29). 

What more could we ask for? 

 

In the love of Jesus, 

Pastor Dan 

 

 

 

Many voices with one faith, one heart. 
One family under God. 

 October 2022 
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Church News: 

 

 

 

We will be having Care & Share after church on Sunday October 2nd.  If you are interested in hosting a 
future Care & Share, please reach out to Karen Thatcher.   

Please see the upcoming bulletins and calendars for our Accompanists.  

The Ladies’ Bible Study will be on Wednesdays in October at 3:00 pm.  

The trip to see David at Sight and Sound is Saturday October 15th in Lancaster, PA. There will be a 
luncheon at Bird and Hand Buffet following the show. The bus will be at the CVS parking in Lam-
bertville at 7:30 am, and will be leaving promptly at 8:00! Thank you.   

The gates to the garden and cemetery will be closed from Saturday 10/28 until Tuesday 11/1.  

Information regarding the trip to the Dominican Republic: 

Pat Durborow, Carin & Dillon Gallagher, Terry Peck, Cooie & Desre Pidcock, Heather Pursell and Chuck & 

Crystal Robertson will be going on a mission trip to Santiago, Dominican Republic this fall.  We will be part-

nering with Students International (SI) from November 5th-12th, 2022.  

Each of us will be working alongside year-round missionaries in the areas of social work,  

health care, water filters and sports throughout the week.  We would like you to partner in  

prayer with us as we are preparing for this trip. 

There is a suitcase in the back of the Sanctuary for donations. Thank you. 

Come One, Come All! 

We are seeking ideas for Friday Nights. Put on your thinking caps. Adults, kids, and parents, your thoughts 

are very important!! We will be having a meeting soon regarding the new look of Friday Night Hang. What 

do you think? Some sort of refreshments will be supplied, yum! 

We do need volunteers, but right now we need ideas and prayers. Let’s get together and get ‘er done!! 

Please contact Pat Durborow, at 609-651-7388, for more details! 

God be Glorified!! 

“From the Office” 
Hi Everyone! 
Your submissions for the newsletters are very much appreciated. The 
submissions are due to the Church Office on the 20th of each month.  I 
will be out of the Office from Friday October 14th and will be 
returning on Tuesday October 18th.  
“Grace be with you all.” Hebrews 13:25 
Sincerely, 
Sue 
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News From Your Missions Team~  

Greetings from your Missions Team!   We hope all of you had a blessed summer and now, as Fall is upon us, 

we’d like to share a few words as we begin the new church year. 

The 3rd Sunday of each month is Missions Sunday and with your kind generosity, we hope to continue support-

ing our local missionary, Terry Slemmer, as well as Grace Morillo in Colombia, and John and Aruna Desai, with 

ISI in Princeton. 

Sarah Tielmann has returned to the States after doing mission work in Bogota, Colombia this past year.  Upon 

her return, she was assigned to a Cru team to work on college campuses in Baltimore, Maryland.  There is a big 

need for staff to serve on 5 different college campuses in that area.  Sarah appreciates all of the support she has 

received thus far from our church family.  She has a real heart for the Lord and desires to continue sharing the 

gospel with college students.   If you feel led to help Sarah with her ongoing ministry, please see a Missions 

Team member for further information. 

The 38th Annual ISI (International Students-Princeton) Garage Give-Away was a HUGE success!  The Lord 

blessed us with a beautiful day and as a result, there were 103 international students from 30 countries who at-

tended the give-away.  It was reported that about 80+ volunteers from at least 21 churches were on hand to 

help out.  As always, we are extremely grateful to our church family for your prayers and for your ongoing sup-

port.   We are also grateful to Niece Lumber for allowing us the use of their box truck that day.   A special 

thanks to Phil and Stephen, who were a great help with transporting the items and working with us at the garage 

give-away.  Addie reported that we took about 23 bicycles (a hot item with the students!) with us over to the 

give-away that morning.   Both John & Aruna Desai and Bob & Carrie Louer were grateful for the success of 

the give-away.  Bob stated, “It was a wonderful way to begin laying the foundation for God to move among 

Princeton’s international grad students as they start the new school year.”  To God be the glory, great things He 

has done!  Amen! 

Your Missions Team: Addie Andino, Gail Armitage, Konni Sandford,  
Russ Topping and Donna Zambella  

 

Greetings From Your Church Deacons! 

Fall is upon us as God’s infinite beauty. It surrounds  us in all its majesty. As we say farewell to spring and sum-
mer with its own grandeur, we bid them goodbye, and say thank you.  

We now look forward to new beauties of nature and new activities into our lives. We sincerely hope and pray 
that one of those activities, for you and your family, will bring you back into our church family. We love you all, 
and continue to pray for you in all of your endeavors. In God’s love, your church deacons. 

Gail Armitage, Jen Chernoski, LaNelle Gallagher,  
Danielle Griffiths, Phil McCloughan,  and Heather Pursell 

 

 

 

 

Ministry and Outreach: 
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The Cross: Our Statue of  Liberty 

In July, Billy Graham’s daughter did a brief  study on three points of  our Liberty as Christians: 

1. Freedom from Self (Our Old Nature): 

Please read- 

I John 1:8-9 

Romans 7:5-25 

As a Christian, living according to the spirit is not optional. 

Please read-  

Romans 8:1-39 

Galatians 5:16-18,  

Philippians 4:8 

2. Freedom from Sin:  

Please read- 

Galatians 5:24-26 

Ephesians 4:21-32 

3. Freedom from Satan:  

Please read- 

Isaiah 14:12-17 

James 4:7 

I John 3:7-10 

Just as Lady Liberty in New York Harbor offers hope and freedom to those who seek it.  
Even more so God offers an everlasting hope and redemption through the Cross of  Jesus.  

Joanne DiBlasi 
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October Birthdays 

10 Brian Fisher 

17 Giana Griffiths 

20 Pat Warford 

22 Jessica Cummings 

22 Kelly Moraski 

23 Chase Stratuik 

24 Nate McIntyre 

25 Craig Reading 

27 Bryce Dudick 

27 Bo Hartpence 

27 Diana Pursell 

27 Giana Vaccarino 
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Just for Kids... 
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                   October Assisting Schedule: 

 

Elder  Schedule 

Oct. 2– Communion/Joanne DiBlasi 

Oct. 9– Don Pidcock 

Oct. 16– Karen Thatcher 

Oct. 23– Russ Topping 

Oct. 30– Joanne DiBlasi 

 

Deacon Schedule 

Oct. 2– Communion/ *Phil McCloughan (Stair Glide), Heather Pursell 

Oct. 9– LaNelle Gallagher 

Oct. 16– Gail Armitage 

Oct. 23– LaNelle Gallagher 

Oct. 30-  Jen Chernoski 

 

Greeting Schedule 

Oct. 2– Gail Armitage 

Oct. 9– Karen Armano 

Oct. 16– TBD 

Oct. 23– TBD 

Oct. 30-  Donna Zambella 

 

 
 
 
If you unable to serve your scheduled dates,  
please find a replacement and contact the church office. Thank you. 

 

Schedules are subject to change 
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